
LOS CARNEROS WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


2023-2024 RECOMMENDED BUDGET
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Directors of the Los Carneros Water District that the 2023-2024 Final Budget Hearing will be conducted Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 6:00 p.m or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard.
Any member of the general public may appear and be heard regarding any item of the budget or for the inclusion of additional items.  At the public hearing the Board of Directors will consider any proposals to revise, reduce, or increase estimates, or other desired suggestions to change the budget.  Any interested person shall be permitted to present written or oral testimony.
The 2023-2024 Recommended Budget is available to members of the general public and may be obtained by visiting www.carneroswater.org.
The hearing will be held at Napa Sanitation District, in the conference room, at 1515 Soscol Ferry Road, Napa, California, 94558.
DATED:
June 1, 2023
ATTEST:
Cassandra Walker


District Secretary 
___________________________________________________________________________

